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 Council Corner

At the June council meeting the council was informed by Heather Oerther, representing the
building owners of the building next door to the village hall, that Taz motorcycle has moved to
a new location outside of Maybee and that renovations are being made to bring the historic
building up to current codes and that new businesses will soon be moving in.  One business
will be commercial landscaping and the other will be a shrink wrapping business.  
The re-paving of Maybee-Scofield Road is moving along and the engineering firm is waiting
for the survey to be completed.  
Also discussed was he new law regarding the “Freedom of Information Act” and the new
requirements.  After some discussion the new procedures and guidelines policy was adopted
and will be put on the village website.  
 

The Library Table     734-587-3680

http://monroe.lib.mi.us/maybee-branch-library

9060 Raisin St. Maybee, MI 48159-0165  Hours open

Mon: 12:00 pm-8:00 pm  Tue: 12:00 pm-5:00 pm  Thu: 9:00 am-1:00 pm

Fri: 9:00 am-5:00 pm  Sat: 9:00 am-2:00 pm

June 23, 2015 

3:00 PM EVERY HERO HAS A STORY- MAYBEE

Maybee Branch Library

• June 25, 2015 

10:00 AM Toddler Storytime

Maybee Branch Library

• June 29, 2015 

7:00 PM Maybee Branch Bookclub

Maybee Branch Library

• June 30, 2015 

3:00 PM EVERY HERO HAS A STORY- MAYBEE

Maybee Branch Library

For special events go to the Maybee Library website.

Quick business notes

The Schafer Ins. Agency has moved next to Dons Tire on Bluebush Rd.

Sam's Pizza has changed ownership but is still open under the same name.

Taz Motorcycle has moved out and new businesses are moving in.

Pit Stop Pizza will be opening soon under a new ownership and name.

Maybee Harvest Diner will open for breakfast and lunch later this year.

The Little Brown Jug no longer serves breakfast including weekends.



St. Paul Lutheran Church

The members of St. Paul Lutheran Church in Maybee, MI would like to

welcome YOU to welcome Minister Gail Cebelak to our community.  Our 

church is located at 7771 High Street, Maybee, MI.    

                                                         

Minister Gail has served our church for about a year as supply minister 

following the retirement of Pastor Lentner.  We are delighted that she will 

now be with us on a contract basis as our LLM (licensed lay minister). 

We will have a celebratory service on Sunday, July 12th at our regular 

10:00 service.  Following the service, a light luncheon will be served in the 

parish hall to which you are all invited to meet and greet Minister Gail.

Our church family feels extremely blessed to have been provided by 

God with Minister Gail  to fill the needs of the congregation.  We certainly 

feel that she is a good “fit.”  Come and visit and share our joy!

For further details.  please call Sharon Northrop at (734)289-1340.

St. Paul Lutheran Church Congregation 


